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OFFICIAL 

Brighton Road intersection upgrades 
Funding announcement 

As you may be aware, the Australian and South Australian 

governments recently announced $40 million (50:50) to be spent in 

the Holdfast Bay region.  

$30 million will be allocated to upgrade the Brighton Road and 

Edwards Street intersection at South Brighton, and the Brighton 

Road, Wattle Street and Dunrobin Road intersection at Hove. $10 

million will be allocated to upgrade the Automated Train Protection 

(ATP) system on the Seaford line.  

These intersections were identified by a number of community 

members as requiring an upgrade to improve accessibility and 

safety in the area.  

Reconfiguration and optimisation of the ATP is planned to reduce 

the time that boom gates are lowered and the length of time that 

the audible signal will ring, benefiting both the road and rail users 

when trains stop at Hove railway station and a number of other 

locations along the Seaford rail line.  

 Planning for the Brighton Road and Edwards Street intersection 

will commence first. We look forward to consulting with you in 

early 2022 about this proposed intersection upgrade.  

In the meantime, if you would like to register to receive updates, 

call 1300 794 880 or email dit.communityrelations@sa.gov.au  
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